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ADDENDUM # 8 
For RFP # 6052 

 

TO:  All Bidders 

 
FROM:  Island Waste Management Corporation 
   
DATE:  May 30, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Question and Response 

 
QUESTION # 1  

As each region must be bid independent of one another, there are some redundant costs that have 

to be built into each bid (building costs, administrative staff etc.). If a hauler was awarded multiple 

areas, those costs would not be incurred for each contract and there would be a savings. Is IWMC 

open to a proponent putting forward a discount structure if multiple areas are awarded? 

Response 
 
In the preparation of these RFPs, IWMC explored the feasibility of accepting alternative pricing 
submissions and concluded that they would not be accepted as part of this RFP process.   
 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM. 

 
THIS ADDENDUM FORMS PART OF THE TENDER DOCUMENT AND MUST BE SUBMITTED WITH THE 
DOCUMENT. 
 


